
 

July 29, 2021 
 
Larry S. Royster     
Clerk of the Court 
Michigan Supreme Court 
P.O. Box 30052 
Lansing, MI  48909 
 
RE: ADM File No. 2019-34 – Proposed Amendments of Rule 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, and 7 and 

Proposed Addition of Rule 3a and Rule 4a of the Rules for the Board of Law 
Examiners 

 
Dear Clerk Royster: 
 
At its July 23, 2021 meeting, the Board of Commissioners of the State Bar of Michigan 
considered ADM File No. 2019-34. The Board voted to support the proposed 
amendments, implementing the Uniform Bar Examination in Michigan. 
 
We thank the Court for the opportunity to comment on the proposed amendments.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Janet K. Welch 
Executive Director 
 
cc:   Anne Boomer, Administrative Counsel, Michigan Supreme Court 

Robert J. Buchanan, President 


